
Project Update: December 2009 
 
I had recently participated in the National Conference on “Orchid genetic diversity: 
Conservation and Commercialization” held in Mumbai, India on December 11-12, 2009. I 
was happy to present our Gori valley conservation work in the form of a poster entitled 
“Community Initiative Weaves New Hope for Orchid Conservation” and was awarded the 
second prize in the related competition.  
 
There was also an educational photo competition dedicated to orchids in orchid habitats 
and I was the proud winner of the first prize. It is my duty to inform you that Rufford’s 
initiative for conservation of orchids and my dedicated efforts were greatly appreciated and 
lauded by the panel as well as the audience of science students from various colleges.  
 
I was thrilled to hear many botany students that they thought the community participation 
idea was practical and result-oriented and hence, they too would like to follow suit in their 
own small scale in their native areas. This attitude change is what I thought was our greatest 
achievement through the means of this conference. 
 

 


